
Chasing Criminals 

Sgt. Dwayn Richie spoke at the Treynor Optimist Club on July 
7.  He bicycle police officer on the Pottawattamie County 
Investigation unit. 

Pottawattamie County has 12 people on the bicycle teams.  
They patrol throughout the county, including in small towns. 

On Thursday nights they can often be found on the Wabash 
Trail.  They operate in two man bike patrols. 

Sgt. Richie had a variety of good stories to tell.  He wanted 
everyone to know that they try to match fingerprints with a 
federal database.  Not everyone has fingerprints in the 
database, only if you had a job that required fingerprinting or if 
you had a criminal offense. 

 

 


